Minutes of CPPA Negotiation Conference Call September 18, 2002

Attendees:  Neelakantan Kartha, Peter Ogden, Monica Martin, Dale Moberg, Marty Sachs

Marty has posted the new BPSS instance document to the team web page in a “team documents” subcategory. 

There was some discussion of Robert Kearney’s posting, but no consensus was reached. Marty said that he would ask Robert Kearney to respond to the comments. In response to a question that Dale raised, Marty reaffirmed that negotiating the contents of a BPSS instance document is not in scope, but negotiation the version of BPSS certainly is.

Kartha gave a status update on his work on NDD schema. He hopes to have more to report by the next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:35.

Respectfully submitted,

Neelakantan Kartha

